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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BACONG PILIPINAS
15 April 2024
MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Heads of Office
DENR Central Office
FROM : The Assistant Secretary

Human Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral Initiatives

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 2024
INDEPENDENCE DAY PARADE ON 12 JUNE 2024 AT THE
QUIRINO GRANDSTAND, RIZAL PARK, MANILA

To commemorate the 125% Anniversary of Philippine Independence and Nationhood,
Chairman Emmanuel Franco Calairo, Ph.D. of the National Historical Commission of the
Philippines invites us to participate in the celebration of the 2024 Independence Day Parade on
12 June 2024 at the Quirino Grandstand, Rizal Park, Manila. Each office is encouraged to send
50% of its employees. Participants shall be entitled to one (1) day offsetting privilege to be
used until 31 December 2024. :

Kindly confirm/submit your office's participation and indicate the number of
participants by 05 June 2024, Wednesday.

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Corita Bartolo of the Personnel Division at 8920-0945.
We look forward to your involvement in this significant event.
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Greetings from’ the National Historical Commission of the Philippines (NHCP)!

‘This refers to our previous communication to your office last year regarding our
invitation to participate in the 2024 Independence Day Parade on 12 June 2024 at the Quirino
Grandstand, Rizal Park, Manila. As one of the identified [department/LGU] by the Inter-Agency
Committee for the 125" Anniversary of Philippine Independence and Nationhood, we would
like tq{réiterate our invitation for your participation in our celebrations this Independence Day.

~ Since our previous communication, the IAC125 has conducted coordination meetings
with other identified participants to align and combine their contributions in accordance with
the plans for the 2024 Independence Day Parade. Moving forward, your designated focal
persons may contact Mr. Josef Alec Geradila of the IAC125 Secretariat via email .
(jadgeradila@nhcp.gov.ph) or via phone ((02) 5335-1217 or (+63960) 328-4200).

Once again, thank you for your continued support and we look forward to more fruitful
collaborations in strengthening our people’s nationalism through the promotion of our country’s
rich history and cultural heritage.

Very truly yours,

O CALAIRO, Ph.D.
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